
Priory News 8th July 2022 

Dear Parents, 

It was wonderful to be able to hold our first full Sports Day last 

week, with so many parents coming to watch and support their 

children taking part. The children were brilliant, and it was great to 

see their enthusiasm and determination, as they competed. 

We have also enjoyed class assemblies from EL3 and AG6—well 

done to both classes!  

Year 6 are busy preparing for their performance at the end of 

term—they have been very industrious with prop-making, acting 

and learning songs taking place.  

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Reports Sent Home 15th July 

Year 6 Play 19th July 

Year 6 Leaver’s Afternoon Event 20th  July 

End of Summer Term 21st July 

Autumn Term Starts 5th September 

Common-Health Walk      

Keep sending in the miles! We are doing really well! 

We are trying to collectively walk around as much of the 

Commonwealth as possible. You can tell us about any       

exercise your child does, this might be walking to/from 

school, walking the dog or even miles run on the football 

pitch. 

Visiting Dog  

We will be welcoming Bruce, and his owner, to our 

school over the next couple of weeks to visit and meet 

some of our children. 

Bruce will meet children on an individual basis, and will 

have stories read to him by the children.  

Bruce has been trained and assessed for this role, and 

he will always be with his owner throughout.  

We will also be teaching all the children about safety 

around dogs. If your child is involved in a session with 

Bruce, you will be informed and receive a letter          

requesting your consent. 

New Arrivals in School 

We had some very exciting news this week with some chicks 

hatching out in our incubator on    

Monday. The children are enjoying 

meeting the chicks, and looking after 

them ahead of them transferring to 

the main chicken run. 

Cricket Tournament 

On Tuesday, year 4 children represented the school 

brilliantly at a cricket competition, organised as part 

of the School Games programme. They had lots of 

fun and enjoyed playing against other schools. Well 

done to all involved! 

School Uniform 

Do you have any school uniform that you will no longer need, 

that is still in good condition? 

If so, please consider donating it to school so that we can pass it 

on to others. 

Need some uniform? Please come and ask at the school office to 

see if we have any second-hand uniform in your child’s size. 


